## GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY



Our Ref: MGLA231020-8312

12 November 2020

Dear ,

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received on 23 October 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:

This is an information request relating to the purchase of plants for use in the workplace of the Mayor of London.

Please provide the following information:

• The cost of purchasing each plant since 9 May 2016

The information should only be related to any plants physically within the office of the Mayor (or those which were), rather than the whole of the City Hall estate.

Please find below our response to your request:

The GLA has not purchased any plants specifically for the Mayor's Office since 2016. We have previously released information on the GLA's expenditure on plants for the whole of City Hall at <a href="https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/mgla111218-0482.pdf">https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/mgla111218-0482.pdf</a> redacted.pdf

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference MGLA231020-8312.

Yours sincerely

## Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information